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July 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

YEAR 6 OVERNIGHT CAMP 
 

Fantastic news! We have had a brilliant uptake regarding our proposed camping experience and the event 

will go ahead. We would like to thank you for your support, without which, this would not have been 

possible!  

 
Please find details below:  

 

What: Camping Experience 

When: Friday 12th July 

Where: School field 

 

Draft Itinerary  

3:10pm children go home at normal time after sports day 

6.00pm children return to school for camping (via Year 6 steps) 

Set up tents (parents to come on to site to help if required – please depart by 6.30pm)  

Games 

Hotdogs 

Free time 

Hot chocolate/marshmallows 

 

8.00am – breakfast 

9.00am – pack up tents 

10.00am – pick up (Year 6 steps) 

 

What to bring:  

Essential  

• Tent (if indicated yes on form) 

• Sleeping bag/duvet  

• Pillow  

• Layers (hoodies) 

• Drinks 

• Toothbrush and paste 

• Comfortable/sensible footwear (including socks) 
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Mrs K Manley 

Tel 01495 756436 

Fax 01495 767723 

 

Optional 

• Torch  

• Extra blanket  

• Snacks  

• Bag for rubbish  
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Additional information 

• Children will have access to the school building to use the toilet  

• Children to wear comfortable clothing on arrival, so they do not need to change into pyjamas  

• NO MOBILE PHONES OR ELECTRONIC GADGETS  

• Children take full responsibility of all items listed above and we strongly suggest anything of value be 

left at home, as staff are unable to monitor and take responsibility for these items 

We are hoping that this brilliant spell of weather will continue, so that this experience can go ahead as 

planned. However, if the weather does take a turn for the worst, we will enjoy our camping experience in 

the hall instead.  

 

As always, we would like to thank you for your continued support in helping us make the childrens’ final 

year at George Street one that is full of enjoyment!  

 

Diolch enfawr!  

The Year 6 TEAM  

 


